
RFQ for Potential Site Development 

The Lewis County Port Authority is seeking qualified engineering / consulting firms 

for developing a conceptual site plan for a potential development site. 

The design services needed to be performed include but are not limited to the 

following 

 Roadways for Site Access & Internal Circulation 

 Riverfront & In-River Infrastructure 

 Rail Spur Track and / or Loop Track 

 Dry Bulk Material Handling Equipment & Storage 

 Liquid Bulk Material Handling Equipment & Storage 

 Roll On / Roll Off Ramp 

 Container Storage Area 

 Over Dimension / Over Weight Storage Area 

 Utility Connections to Area (Sewer, Water, Electric, Nat Gas) 

 Barge Fleeting Area(s) 

Interested parties must have, and will be scored based on: Prior marine 

engineering experience; Work history; Familiarity with Upper Mississippi River; 

Demonstrated ability to work within Federal and MoDot funding requirements 

and deadlines. Each segment will be scored on a 1-25 point basis. 

 

Interested Parties should respond with a Statement of Qualifications and a letter 

of interest to our office at 108 North Jackson, Monticello, Mo. no later than 

Friday, October 27th, 2017 at 12 noon. 

 

For more information, please contact Ralph Martin at Lewis County Port Authority 

at the email address  director@lewiscountyida.org or by calling 573-767-5393 

mailto:director@lewiscountyida.org

